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Dear Parents, 

 

On Wednesday 16th June, the school has organised a walking hike for 

3rd-6th class. The children will walk the scenic route at Glengarra 

Woods. Please see route at link below 

https://www.coillte.ie/site/glengarra/ 

 

Ms Bourke & Mr Mc Loughlin’s class will travel on separate buses. We 

will leave at 9.45am. Please ensure your child has a  

1. Full lunch 

2. Bottle of water 

3. Rain Jacket 

4. Sun-cream.  

 

The cost is €5 which will cover the cost of the buses.  

 

 

 

Mr Mc Loughlin 
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